
From: Puco ContactOPSB
To: Puco Docketing
Subject: public comment 21-0277-EL-BGN
Date: Thursday, January 13, 2022 12:25:52 PM

Dear Ohio Power Siting Board,

Recently was made aware that there are bald eagles within the Border Basin planned site. No where
on the ODNR study on the case record do they mention them. However they have been seen on
township road 215. Also in the same study they call it Arcadia Township. They should correct it to say
Cass township. Arcadia is the nearest village to the proposed site. However I don't expect them to
have anything correct for 2021-2022 when they are using a study from 1980. This project should be
using relevant study's not ones 42 years old. I hope you will postpone the project procedural
schedule and have a relevant Wildlife and Fish study done. Please think about how much can change
in 42years and that you should be certain on wildlife and fish within the project site. Do what's right
for the wildlife and fish. 
Thank you 
Rachelle Harmon
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